
Unfortunately, there will be no Phoenix Night funfair & 
firework display on Bryer Road, Prescot, this year, due to 
major changes at Family Voices -the charity behind it. 

We hope to bring back the event in 2018 with the help and 
support of the local community. 

If you’re interested in getting involved in the planning, 
fundraising or volunteering at the event next year contact : 

Jane Houghton 
jane.houghton@knowsley.gov.uk
0151 443 4531 
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